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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: C7 visit to Marks Hall Tuesday 26th  March 2024 
 
As part of our Enrichment programme, we are delighted to be able to offer an exciting experience for 
your child at Marks Hall Arboretum. We have worked closely with Marks Hall over the years and the 
varied habitats and learning on our doorstep is a wonderful learning environment for the children. 
 
The children will walk from school to Marks Hall, leaving school just after registration. They will then 
take part in learning activities, using orienteering skills which they will learn during LS5 in school. 
Moving around the estate as a Learning Group with adult supervision, they will visit four different 
zones with activities designed by our team, on the grounds of Marks Hall. These include bug hunting, 
den building, team building and creative writing. They will be accompanied by their Learning Group 
Leader and will work on the four challenges together.  
 
The learners will be asked to wear their PE kit and to bring a rain coat in case the weather is less 
favourable and/or a hat if the weather is warm. They will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to 
drink for the day. We have been allocated a base building at Marks Hall for lunch and as a base for 
the day. Children should bring a back pack with a pencil case. They will NOT require their iPads for 
the day and should be left at home. 
 
We will walk back to school for the end of the school day, returning in time for your child to travel 
home from school in the usual way. There is no charge for this day out as Marks Hall has donated the 
use of their grounds to the school for this activity. 
 
For information regarding our insurance cover for trips and visits, please follow the link to our 
website: https://www.honywoodschool.com/page/?title=insurance&pid=135 
 
We hope that your child has an enjoyable educational experience. Should you have any questions 
regarding the trip, please do not hesitate  to contact Mrs Frogley, Enrichment Leader, at the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Pp:  
 
Mrs L Borella 
Cohort Leader C7 
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